
Seto Inland Sea Regional Research Center has 

cooperated on the practical training of students of 

Tokushima Bunri University.

On November 6, 2020, Kagawa University and Tokushima Bunri University 

cooperated to conduct practical training for seven students of the Department of 

Nanomaterials Engineering, Faculty of Science and Engineering, Tokushima 

Bunri University.

Seto Inland Sea Regional Research Center has researched regarding marine 

environment, and it has many facilities for ocean observation such as research 

vessels and various measuring instruments.  The department of Nanomaterials 

Engineering, Faculty of Science and Engineering, Tokushima Bunri University is 

also conducting researches and classes on marine micro organisms and 

substances.  Therefore the two Universities have become to further deepen their 

research and educational cooperation.

This is the first time, two Universities conducted the practical training for 

students of Tokushima Bunri University by using facilities of Aji Marine Station.

Departure for the  practical training 

on the research vessel CalanusⅢ.
Observing blooms of Noctiluca. 

（luminous insects）

Observation of CTD value.
Divided into 3 groups from the 

recorded value to decide 

each water sampling layers.



Collecting middle layer water was 

used the Van Dorn Water Sampler.

Filtering of the sampling water 

at the marine station.

Each group carefully filtering. Commemorative photo.

Explanation of water sampling. Collecting surface water by a bucket.


